
Dear Legislators.   
 
HB 2456-2 is a bad bill.   It will seriously limit our support of numerous Oregon charities.   Oregon 
Community Foundation, Regis High School, St. Mary Grade School, Family Building Blocks ,Boys & Girls 
Aid Society, Oregon Garden and the High Desert Museum  to name a few.   Please vote NO on HB 2456-
2. 
 
Sincerely 
Ted & Diane Freres 
Stayton, OR 

 


